
BOROUGH OF BRENTWOOD
EXCLUSION FROM DOOR-TO-DOOR

SOLICITATION REQUEST FORM

Borough residents are advised that an Ordinance regulating peddling
and soliciting within Borough boundaries is in effect.

Federal laws and recent court decisions permit solicitation to continue
until 9:00 P.M. Residents who prefer not to be solicited may complete an
“Exclusion from Solicitation Request” form available at the Brentwood
Borough Municipal Building or simply return the following sheet. Upon
receipt of this request, the Borough will issue a “No Solicitation” sticker to
the resident that can be affixed to any window or door. The resident’s
address is also added to a list of restricted street addresses, which is given to
solicitors and peddlers upon the issuance of a solicitation permit from the
Borough.

Please note that the Ordinance does not apply to certain political and
nonprofit organizations, nor does it apply to children and students under the
age of 16 who take orders and delivery products to support school or
organizational functions.
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

EXCLUSION FROM SOLICITATION REQUEST

I request that my address be included on the “No Solicitation” list that is
provided to all peddlers and solicitors that are permitted by Brentwood
Borough. It is my understanding that the list will include only my street
address and will reveal no additional information.

NAME: ____________________________________________________

ADDRESS: ________________________________________________

SIGNATURE: ______________________________________________

DATE: ____________________________________________________

Return this form to the Brentwood Borough Municipal Building to
receive a “No Solicitation as per Brentwood Borough Code” window
sticker at no charge.


